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Port Huron Housing   Commission 

Offices 

905 7th St. Port Huron, MI, 48060  

ph. 810-984-3173                                      

 fax 810-984-6430   

                             

Office hours: 7:30 am to 5:00 pm           

Monday thru Thursday. 

Check Us Out! 

website www.phhousing.org 

Like us on Facebook at Port Huron 
Housing Commission 

Follow us on Twitter @phhousing 

Follow us on LinkedIn at Port Huron     
Housing commission 

 

   A Note From The Director: 
 

    Dear  PHHC Residents, 
 

Great news PHHC was 
awarded a grant through 
the  Ralph C. Wilson, Jr. 

foundation for an interac-
tive musical playscape. This 
playground will include in-
teractive musical instru-

ments as well as a perfor-
mance stage. This will be a 
great addition to our com-
munity and  I hope every 

one will enjoy it.   
As COVID-19 is still  a con-
cern in  our community, I 
ask that every one contin-
ues to follow CDC guide-
lines to help mitigate the 

spread of the virus.   
PHHC staff appreciates 
your help in keeping the 

community safe.   
Thank you, 

James A. Dewey, Executive Director 

3013 24
TH

  ST.,   PORT HURON, MI 

April showers brought May 

flowers  
Coming soon 

Construction will be starting soon at Hu-

ron Village, on Harmony Place play-

ground. Port Huron Housing Commission 

was awarded a grant from the Ralph C. 

Wilson, Jr. Foundation Kaboom grant for 

the construction of an interactive musical 

playscape.  
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If you need to contact your property manager please call or email them at:    

(810) 984-3173 

Nicole Gourlay   ext-408 ngourlay@phhousing.org 

Dee Zimmer   ext-403     dzimmer@phhousing.org 

Liz Nelson      ext-413     enelson@phhousing.org 

 

 Pools must be no more then 6 feet in diameter and 12 inches 

deep 

 Pools must be drained and put away on porch every night  

 Toys must be picked up and yards keep clean, so they do not 

get run over by the lawn mowers or thrown out  

 No fire works on PHHC property  

 All children must be supervised by an adult 18 years or older 

when playing on playground   

 Please no climbing or hanging from trees or non playground 

equipment   

 

PROPERTY MANAGER NEWS 
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Summer reminders  

 Air conditioning units must have plexiglass 

installed in the remaining open space of the 

window and do not fasten A/C units with 

screws.  

 No A/C units in upstairs windows at Dulhut, please only install on first floor 

 Grills must be stored on back patio’s and must NEVER be used under the covered 

porches.  

 Recreational vehicles includes, but is not limited to, mopeds, mini-bikes, 4-

wheelers, dirt bikes, miniature versions of any of these plus miniature versions of 

motorcycles are not allowed to be driven or stored on any Port Huron Housing 

Commission property.  

 No visiting pets, Dogs must be 20 pounds or less and be registered with the Port 

Huron Housing Commission. 

 No smoking allowed inside and please remember to dispose of cigarette butts 

in appropriate receptacles   

 
PROPERTY MANAGER NEWS 

                  Internet Essentials from Comcast 

  Low cost internet for more information and to                   

apply visit internetessentials.com  

This is directly through Comcast 

and is not  affiliated with PHHC  
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Residents that are at least 
60 years old can receive 
FREE Legal Aid through 

Lakeshore Legal Aid. 

Port Huron 
803 10th Avenue, #C 
Port Huron, MI 48060 

P: (810) 985-5107 

 

SENIOR VILLAGE NEWS 

If the washer or dryer at Desmond or 

Peru is in need of re-

pair please call : 

(877) 264-6622 

Please have the machine 

 number that is located 

 on the front of machine 

Reminder: 

Please do not leave anything on the  

benches in the hallways.   
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SENIOR VILLAGE NEWS 

 

Erin the EDSC will be host-

ing Lets talk Tuesdays May 

11th in the community room 

 Desmond: 9am to 11am 

Peru: 2pm to 4pm    

Learn about all the services 

that are available 

 

Volunteers  

Needed 

Erin Goodman  EDSC 

810-984-3173  

Ext– 437 

Where do 

cows go on 

Friday 

nights ? 

Answer  can be found 

some where in this news 

letter 

Peru & Desmond       2021  

Tenants will no longer be 

charged for air conditioning 

usage.  Each tenant will 

have a furnace filter change 

and furnace switched over 

to air condition.     
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Port Huron Housing Commission is dedicated to ensuring the health and safety 

of all residents and staff members.  Therefore, if a member of your household is 

feeling ill with symptoms of COVID-19 or has tested positive please notify your 

Property Manager.  Port Huron Housing Commission will keep all health related 

communication confidential as per the Health Insurance Portability and  

Accountability Act (HIPAA). 

• Port Huron  Housing Commission continues to provide residents the follow-

ing guidelines: 

•   Visitors should be limited to those who are necessary for life sustainability 

•   Face masks should be worn by everyone when they are outside of their apart-

ment or when maintenance is in their apartment 

•   Social distance by staying 6 feet apart will help keep you and your neighbors 

healthy and safe 

•   Washing hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds 

•   Port Huron Housing Commission staff cleans and disinfects frequently 

touched areas that are open to the community throughout your village. 

 

 

COVID-19 

A: To the mooo-vies 
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ROSS GRANT NEWS 

Your R.O.S.S. Service Coordinators can help you get the things 
you need to succeed!   

Community Foundation of St. Clair County “Complete Your Degree Program” 
provides full ride scholarships.  Visit stclairfoundation.org for more details. 

Your R.O.S.S. Service Coordinators will be happy to help you get through the application process.  

EDUCATION 
HIGH SCHOOL/

COUNSELLING 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

CHILD CARE 
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Port Huron Community Calendar 

May 9th          June 20th 

Vantage Point Farmers Market  

Opening day May 8th  

8am to 2pm 

Pop Up Mobile Food Pantry  

May 12th   

Port Huron Lanes                         10am 

May 20th 

St. Paul Lutheran Church            11am 

   

June 4th is National Cheese 

Day 

IIMPACT SESSIONS 


